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I opposed HB 3076 as it further attempts to strip lawful firearm owners of their rights 

to purchase by essentially reducing the number of FFLs to our chase through. It 

increases the hardships they face and are already regulated by the Federal 

government. This will increase the costs of owning this type of business, therefore 

either putting them out of business or forcing them to pass on increased costs to 

purchasers. Federal programs already require stringent processes and oversight. Do 

not allow this to be heard. 


